COLONIAL ARTS COLUMN

A MONTHLY EMAIL NEWSLETTER

JULY 2023 · ISSUE 01 · VOLUME 02



COMING NEXT FROM BUCKHANNON COMMUNITY THEATRE:

The time has come... We are NOT in BucKANSAS anymore!
Buckhannon Community Theatre is BACK with their summer musical, Wizard of Oz! With one of the largest casts in BCT history, featuring over 30 young student actors from our community, it will be a show you don't want to miss. Come along the yellow brick road and support your local performing arts!

Snag your tickets online here: https://e.sparxo.com/The-Wizard-of-OZ

All tickets \$15

Shows August 3,4,5 @ 7 PM; August 5,6 @ 2 PM

Venue: Virginia Thomas Law Center for Performing Arts on WV Wesleyan College's campus.



LAUNCHING SAVE YOUR SEAT-A COLONIAL ARTS CENTER FUNDRAISER

Balcony Theatre seats are up for naming recognition NOW!

There are 80 BRAND NEW beautiful navy-blue seats in our upstairs theatre of the Colonial Arts Center. If you want your name permanently engraved onto a small name plate, these will be placed on the tops of the seats along the seatbacks.

The QR Code above will take you to our online order form! After you fill out your seat request, we will contact you to go over details and payment. If you have further questions, please contact us at 304-472-1651x1052 or anne.wilson@buckhannonwv.org. You can also stop into city hall and ask for Anne if you would prefer to handle this process in-person.

WHAT HAS THE CAC BEEN UP TO?

With a scheduled grand opening in October, the Colonial has been hosting trial programming throughout the past few years to gain community support.

Several of Buckhannon Community Theatre's productions have already been housed in the CAC, including Rocky Horror Picture Show, Dracula, Clue On Stage, their 50th Anniversary Celebration, and The Red Velvet Cake War. WVWC has also held some productions in our new community arts center including War of the Worlds and the 1940s Radio Christmas Carol.

Our most recent events in July were with the Rustic Mechanicals, WV's very own professional traveling Shakespeare troupe; they performed The Comedy of Errors on July 7 in the Main Hall.

On July 11, Stockert Youth Camp Buccaneer campers came to the CAC Main Hall to host their yearly talent show. The kids had so much fun, the talent show lasted over 2 1/2 hours!

Stay tuned for more info on BCT's fall and winter productions: <u>Death By Dessert</u> AND <u>A</u> Christmas Story!

BOOOOCKHANNON will also be back for the entire month of October! Make sure you have joined the Boooockhannon Facebook Group for the most immediate updates on those events.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/7318178679 30058/

If interested in scheduling a free private tour of the CAC, or if there are any questions regarding upcoming events and programming plans, please reach out to Anne via phone, email, or stopping into Buckhannon City Hall. Phone 304.472.1651 x 1052

Email anne.wilson@buckhannonwv.org



